Ross Povenmire

From: Greg Paul <greg.paul@emdmillipore.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2016 7:53 AM

To: Ross Povenmire

Cc: gdtapaul@verizon.net

Subject: Tree Removal - 33 King Richard Drive

Dear Mr Povenmire

| am at 33 King Richard Drive.

| have 4 trees | would like to remove from my property.
Three of the trees are in a close group next to my house.
The 4t is at the corner of the road and my driveway.

| abut a wetland (corner of king Richard and King John).

| am requesting a Determination of negligible Impact so | may remove the 4 trees.
We will use the wood for heat during the winter.

| request a DNI for the removal of three trees located within 25’ of my home and that are overtopping the roof.
| propose to cut the stumps flush or grind the stumps, but will not excavate the stumps.

| can attend the next conservation Commission meeting which | believe is August 4, 7:30 p.m.
I will bring a check to the Town of Boxford for $50.

Will you confirm receipt of this note and that | am on agenda for August 4
Sincerely

Greg Paul

33 king Richard Dr
Boxford MA
978-561-1921
gdtapaul@verizon.net
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